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INNOVATORS TN THE FIELD OFfCONFLICT RESOLUTION .










December, 2018

Dear Friends of Creative Response To Conflict,





 

We are grateful to you for your support over the years. This past year has been amazing. CRC is experiencing tremendous growth in our programs. We are in many schools in NYC, mostly middle and high schools, facilitating restorative circles with CRC themes. 
Our Hudson Youth Leadership Academy (HYLA) continues at Rockland Community College and we have several events throughout the year, including the WeDay at The Barclays Center in Brooklyn!  HYLA participants learn leadership skills and choose social change projects to help their communities.

We continue to work with formerly incarcerated women, their families and their children. This support program is funded by the Rockland County United Way and supported by retired volunteers.

 CRC’s NICE program (Nurturing, Inclusive Community Environment), is now in its second year

 in two high schools in Spring Valley, NY. We share Conflict Resolution, Social and Emotional Learning (SEL) and Restorative Practices, to improve the climate of the whole school system in 4-5 years. It is a wonderful opportunity. We plan to expand to the middle and elementary schools. The NICE program partners with Diana Wege’s organization, WOVEN (We Oppose Violence Everywhere Now). We are planning to expand the program to other districts.

Our work in a middle school in Queens continues every Monday. It is a model restorative school – one where the suspension rate has dramatically dropped.  Visitors regularly see our restorative circles.
We have settled into our office at Rockland Community College, (CRC, 145 College Road, room 4300, Suffern, NY 10901, 845 574 4225) and our NYC office on 126th St. (CRC, 8 W 126th Street, NYC 10027). 

We would love to hear from you. If you are able to make a contribution, please mail us a check to CRC, 145 College Road room 4300, Suffern, NY 10901, or you could Donate Now.  Any amount will be greatly appreciated.

Thank you so much for your commitment to nonviolence and children. We look forward to hearing from you!

With Peace and Love,
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Priscilla Prutzman

For the Board and Staff of CRC

FRIENDRAISING PARTY DECEMBER 8, 2-5 AT THE HAVERSTRAW COMMUNITY CENTER, 50 W BROAD ST HAVERSTRAW. HOPE WE’LL SEE YOU THERE!!
145 College Road, Room 4300, Suffern, New York 10901     p.845.574.4225
www.crc-global.org     email: inquiries@crc-global.org 


